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PO BOX 140, GISBORNE 4040

TELEPHONE (06) 868-9035
FACSIMILE (06) 868-0207
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6 October 2006

To the Responsible Trustees of Whakapaupakihi 5

Pehimana Haapu Brown 752 Main Road, R D 1, Waerenga a Hika, Gisborne 3871
Tarati Carrington 53 King Street, Opotiki

Leonard Apanui Brown Bells Road, Waimana

John James Hata P O Box 110, Opotiki

Henry Russell Hollis 1532 State Highway 2, R D 7, Te Puke

Tena koe

Whakapaupakihi 5
I refer to my letter dated 17 August 2006 and enclose a copy for your information.

Today I received a phone call from Mr John Hata requesting if everything was set for
tomorrows meeting of owners in Opotiki for Saturday 7 October 2006. 1 then referred
Mr Hata to the meeting of owners held for Whakapaupakihi 2 where he mentioned an
upcoming meeting for Whakapaupakihi 5 in a couple of weeks and then said Saturday
14 October 2006 and further mentioned Whakapaupakihi 6 and 7.

None of this made sense to me, as to date T have received nothing in writing (per my letter
dated 17 August 2006) from any of the trustees.

Therefore, if my services are required please provide sufficient notice in writing and confirm
you all support the estimated costs payable to the Maori Trustee (per my letter dated
17 August 2006).

Naku noa, na

Rose Wharehinga

for Maori Trustee



